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If you ally compulsion such a referred georg lukacs the theory of the novel pdf
ebook that will come up with the money for you worth, acquire the no question
best seller from us currently from several preferred authors. If you desire to
comical books, lots of novels, tale, jokes, and more fictions collections are
plus launched, from best seller to one of the most current released.
You may not be perplexed to enjoy all books collections georg lukacs the theory
of the novel pdf that we will entirely offer. It is not in relation to the
costs. Its practically what you obsession currently. This georg lukacs the
theory of the novel pdf, as one of the most in force sellers here will very be
accompanied by the best options to review.

The Antinomies Of Realism Fredric Jameson 2013-10-08 The Antinomies of Realism
is a history ofthe nineteenth-century realist novel and its legacy told without
a glimmer of nostalgia for artistic achievements that the movement of history
makes it impossible to recreate. The works of Zola, Tolstoy, Pérez Galdós, and
George Eliot are in the most profound sense inimitable, yet continue to
dominate the novel form to this day. Novels to emerge since struggle to
reconcile the social conditions of their own creation with the history of this
mode of writing: the so-called modernist novel is one attempted solution to
this conflict, as is the ever-more impoverished variety of commercial
narratives – what today’s book reviewers dub “serious novels,” which are an
attempt at the impossible endeavor to roll back the past. Fredric Jameson
examines the most influential theories of artistic and literary realism,
approaching the subject himself in terms of the social and historical
preconditions for realism’s emergence. The realist novel combined an attention
to the body and its states of feeling with a focus on the quest for individual
realization within the confines of history. In contemporary writing, other
forms of representation – for which the term “postmodern” is too glib – have
become visible: for example, in the historical fiction of Hilary Mantel or the
stylistic plurality of David Mitchell’s novels. Contemporary fiction is shown
to be conducting startling experiments in the representation of new realities
of a global social totality, modern technological warfare, and historical
developments that, although they saturate every corner of our lives, only
become apparent on rare occasions and by way of the strangest formal and
artistic devices. In a coda, Jameson explains how “realistic” narratives
survived the end of classical realism. In effect, he provides an argument for
the serious study of popular fiction and mass culture that transcends lazy
journalism and the easy platitudes of recent cultural studies.
Georg Lukács and Thomas Mann Judith Marcus 1994-08-01 Georg Lukács and Thomas
Mann, two of the great figures in the history of twentieth-century cultural
life, had a complex literary relationship. In this study Judith Marcus suggests
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that Mann's character Leo Naphta in The Magic Mountain is modeled on Lukács—the
Jewish intellectual. Professor Marcus goes on to argue that Mann consistently
portrayed this "ideal type" throughout his work as ironically containing a
"totalitarian" personality which was inspired by radicalism, rigidity,
dogmatism, and asceticism—all negative traits that Mann found in Lukács and
that prevented the growth of personal intimacy between these two men. Marcus's
study is largely based on Lukács's and Mann's early work, on their
correspondence, and on previously undiscovered, untranslated, and/or
unpublished archival materials. Her research was carried out in three countries
and in interviews conducted with Lukács, Katja Mann, Ernst Bloch, and Arnold
Hauser, among others.
Novel Violence Garrett Stewart 2009-08-01 Victorian novels, Garrett Stewart
argues, hurtle forward in prose as violent as the brutal human existence they
chronicle. In Novel Violence, he explains how such language assaults the norms
of written expression and how, in doing so, it counteracts the narratives it
simultaneously propels. Immersing himself in the troubling plots of Charles
Dickens, Anne Brontë, George Eliot, and Thomas Hardy, Stewart uses his
brilliant new method of narratography to trace the microplots of language as
they unfold syllable by syllable. By pinpointing where these linguistic
narratives collide with the stories that give them context, he makes a powerful
case for the centrality of verbal conflict to the experience of reading
Victorian novels. He also maps his finely wrought argument on the spectrum of
influential theories of the novel—including those of Georg Lukács and Ian
Watt—and tests it against Edgar Allan Poe’s antinovelistic techniques. In the
process, Stewart shifts critical focus toward the grain of narrative and away
from more abstract analyses of structure or cultural context, revealing how
novels achieve their semantic and psychic effects and unearthing, in prose,
something akin to poetry.
Tactics and Ethics Georg Lukacs 2014-01-14 Tactics and Ethics collects Georg
Lukács’s articles from the most politically active time of his life, a period
encompassing his stint as deputy commissar of education in the Hungarian Soviet
Republic. Including his famed essay on parliamentarianism—which earned Lukács
the respectful yet severe criticism of Lenin—this book is a treasure chest of
valuable insights from one of history’s great political philosophers.
Soul and Form Georg Lukács 2010-01-12 György Lukacs was a Hungarian Marxist
philosopher, writer, and literary critic who shaped mainstream European
Communist thought. Soul and Form was his first book, published in 1910, and it
established his reputation, treating questions of linguistic expressivity and
literary style in the works of Plato, Kierkegaard, Novalis, Sterne, and others.
By isolating the formal techniques these thinkers developed, Lukács laid the
groundwork for his later work in Marxist aesthetics, a field that introduced
the historical and political implications of text. For this centennial edition,
John T. Sanders and Katie Terezakis add a dialogue entitled "On Poverty of
Spirit," which Lukács wrote at the time of Soul and Form, and an introduction
by Judith Butler, which compares Lukács's key claims to his later work and
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subsequent movements in literary theory and criticism. In an afterword,
Terezakis continues to trace the Lukácsian system within his writing and other
fields. These essays explore problems of alienation and isolation and the
curative quality of aesthetic form, which communicates both individuality and a
shared human condition. They investigate the elements that give rise to form,
the history that form implies, and the historicity that form embodies. Taken
together, they showcase the breakdown, in modern times, of an objective
aesthetics, and the rise of a new art born from lived experience.
György Lukács and the Literary Pretext Eva L. Corredor 1987 This volume is an
introduction to those works of György Lukács that have established him as a
classic authority in literary criticism: his pre-Marxist The History of the
Evolution of Modern Drama (1911), still not available in English, which Eva
Corredor analyzes in the original Hungarian text and from which she provides
extensive quotations in English; his Kantian collection of essays, Soul and
Form (1910); his Hegelian The Theory of the Novel (1920); and his first Marxist
work, History and Class Consciousness (1923), which best characterizes the
Hungarian philosopher's problematic position between East and West. Lukács's
Marxist theories are studied in the texts written during his exile in Stalinist
Russia but published much later: Studies in European Realism (1950), The
Historical Novel (1955) and Realism in Our Time (1957). The approach to
Lukács's work is both selective, in the sense that the author chooses to
introduce Lukács's literary theories with a focus on his views of French
literature, but also global, in that she integrates these theories in the
totality of his intellectual development. At each phase, the true motive of
Lukács's interest in literature is revealed as a pretext to study reality. The
detailed biographical data, up-to-date critical bibliography and helpful index
contribute to the overall value of this work as a challenging and rewarding
source of information on György Lukács's theories of literature.
Georg Lukacs: The Fundamental Dissonance of Existence Timothy Bewes 2011-03-10
The end of the Soviet period, the vast expansion in the power and influence of
capital, and recent developments in social and aesthetic theory, have made the
work of Hungarian Marxist philosopher and social critic Georg Lukács more vital
than ever. The very innovations in literary method that, during the 80s and
90s, marginalized him in the West have now made possible new readings of
Lukács, less in thrall to the positions taken by Lukács himself on political
and aesthetic matters. What these developments amount to, this book argues, is
an opportunity to liberate Lukács's thought from its formal and historical
limitations, a possibility that was always inherent in Lukács's own thinking
about the paradoxes of form. This collection brings together recent work on
Lukács from the fields of Philosophy, Social and Political Thought, Literary
and Cultural Studies. Against the odds, Lukács's thought has survived: as a
critique of late capitalism, as a guide to the contradictions of modernity, and
as a model for a temperament that refuses all accommodation with the way things
are.
The Aesthetics of Gyorgy Lukacs Bela Kiralyfalvi 2015-03-08 This book-length
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treatment of György Lukács' major achievement, his Marxist aesthetic theories.
Working from the thirty-one volumes of Lukács' works and twelve separately
published essays, speeches, and interviews, Bela Kiralyfalvi provides a full
and systematic analysis for English-speaking readers. Following an introductory
chapter on Lukács' philosophical development, the book concentrates on the
coherent Marxist aesthetics that became the basis for his mature literary
criticism. The study includes an examination of Lukács' Marxist philosophical
premises; his theory of the origin of art and the relationship of art to life,
science, and religion; and his theory of artistic reflection and realism. Later
chapters treat the concepts of type and totality in Lukács' category of
specialty, the distinctions between allegory and symbolism in his theory of the
language of art, and Lukács' understanding of aesthetic effect and form and
content in art. There is a separate chapter on Lukács' dramatic theory. This
lucid and readable account of Lukács' aesthetic theories will be of special
interest to students of literature, aesthetics, and drama. In addition, it will
be appreciated by those generally concerned with Marxist theory. Originally
published in 1975. The Princeton Legacy Library uses the latest print-on-demand
technology to again make available previously out-of-print books from the
distinguished backlist of Princeton University Press. These editions preserve
the original texts of these important books while presenting them in durable
paperback and hardcover editions. The goal of the Princeton Legacy Library is
to vastly increase access to the rich scholarly heritage found in the thousands
of books published by Princeton University Press since its founding in 1905.
The Theory of the Novel György Lukács 1971 Georg Lukács wrote The Theory of the
Novel in 1914-1915, a period that also saw the conception of Rosa Luxemburg's
Spartacus Letters, Lenin's Imperialism: The Highest Stage of Capitalism,
Spengler's Decline of the West, and Ernst Bloch's Spirit of Utopia. Like many
of Lukács's early essays, it is a radical critique of bourgeois culture and
stems from a specific Central European philosophy of life and tradition of
dialectical idealism whose originators include Kant, Hegel, Novalis, Marx,
Kierkegaard, Simmel, Weber, and Husserl. The Theory of the Novel marks the
transition of the Hungarian philosopher from Kant to Hegel and was Lukács's
last great work before he turned to Marxism-Leninism. -- Book Description.
Notes to Literature Theodor W. Adorno 1991 The author, a noted literary critic,
presents a selection of his thought on Balzac, Valery, Dickens, Goethe, Heine,
Hoelderlin, lyric poetry, realism, the essay and the contemporary novel.
The Spirit of Utopia 2000
A T”örténelmi Regény Georg Lukács 1983-01-01 Georg Lukács (1885–1971) is now
recognized as one of the most innovative and best-informed literary critics of
the twentieth century. Trained in the German philosophic tradition of Kant,
Hegel, and Marx, he escaped Nazi persecution by fleeing to the Soviet Union in
1933. There he faced a new set of problems: Stalinist dogmatism about
literature and literary criticism. Maneuvering between the obstacles of
censorship, he wrote and published his longest work of literary criticism, The
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Historical Novel, in 1937. Beginning with the novels of Sir Walter Scott, The
Historical Novel documents the evolution of a genre that came to dominate
European fiction in the years after Napoleon. The novel had reached a point at
which it could be socially and politically critical as well as psychologically
insightful. Lukács devotes his final chapter to the anti-Nazi fiction of
Germany and Austria.
Philosophy of the Novel Barry Stocker 2018-11-02 This book explores the
aesthetics of the novel from the perspective of Continental European
philosophy, presenting a theory on the philosophical definition and importance
of the novel as a literary genre. It analyses a variety of individuals whose
work is reflected in both theoretical literary criticism and Continental
European aesthetics, including Mikhail Bakhtin, Georg Lukács, Theodor Adorno,
and Walter Benjamin. Moving through material from eighteenth century and
ancient Greek philosophy and aesthetics, the book provides comprehensive
coverage of the major positions on the philosophy of the novel. Distinctive
features include the importance of Vico’s view of the epic to understanding the
novel, the importance of Kierkegaard’s view of the novel and irony along with
his other aesthetic views, the different possibilities associated with seeing
the novel as ‘mimetic’ and the importance of Proust in understanding the genre
in all its philosophical aspects, relating the issue of the philosophical
aesthetics of the novel with the issue of philosophy written as a novel and the
interaction between these two alternative positions.
Marxism and Human Liberation György Lukács 1973
The Young Hegel György Lukács 1975 "If we are to understand not only the direct
impact of Marx on the development of German thought but also his sometimes
extremely indirect influence, an exact knowledge of Hegel, of both his
greatness and his limitation, is absolutely indispensable."- from the preface.
It is well known that Hegel exerted a major influence on the ......
Theory of the Novel Guido Mazzoni 2017-01-02 In his theory of the novel, Guido
Mazzoni explains that novels consist of stories told in any way whatsoever
about the experiences of ordinary men and women who exist as contingent beings
within time and space. Novels allow readers to step into other lives and other
versions of truth, each a small, local world, absolute in its particularity.
The Rationalism of Georg Lukács J. Kelemen 2013-11-15 The Rationalism of Georg
Lukács is a collection of essays and engaging scholarship which uncovers new
dimensions of the philosopher's work. The relevance of Lukacs's ideas should be
seen in the light of a sharp decline in critical thought as well the continued
need to rehabilitate a thinker that was representative of a rational radical
perspective.
Georg Lukacs Reconsidered Michael J. Thompson 2011-02-03 Georg Lukács stands as
a towering figure in the areas of critical theory, literary criticism,
aesthetics, ethical theory and the philosophy of Marxism and German Idealism.
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Yet, despite his influence throughout the twentieth century, his contributions
to the humanities and theoretical social sciences are marked by neglect. What
has been lost is a crucial thinker in the tradition of critical theory, but
also, by extension, a crucial set of ideas that can be used to shed new light
on the major problems of contemporary society. This book reconsiders Lukács'
intellectual contributions in the light of recent intellectual developments in
political theory, aesthetics, ethical theory, and social and cultural theory.
An international team of contributors contend that Lukács' ideas and
theoretical contributions have much to offer the theoretical paucity of the
present. Ultimately the book reintegrates Lukács as a central thinker, not only
in the tradition of critical theory, but also as a major theorist and critic of
modernity, of capitalism, and of new trends in political theory, cultural
criticism and legal theory.
A Theory of Literary Production Pierre Macherey 2015-10-08 Who is more
important: the reader, or the writer? Originally published in French in 1966,
Pierre Machereys first and most famous work, A Theory of Literary Production
dared to challenge perceived wisdom, and quickly established him as a pivotal
figure in literary theory. The reissue of this work as a Routledge Classic
brings some radical ideas to
The Theory of the Novel Georg Lukacs 1971-01-01 Georg Lukács wrote The Theory
of the Novel in 1914-1915, a period that also saw the conception of Rosa
Luxemburg's Spartacus Letters, Lenin's Imperialism: The Highest Stage of
Capitalism, Spengler's Decline of the West, and Ernst Bloch's Spirit of Utopia.
Like many of Lukács's early essays, it is a radical critique of bourgeois
culture and stems from a specific Central European philosophy of life and
tradition of dialectical idealism whose originators include Kant, Hegel,
Novalis, Marx, Kierkegaard, Simmel, Weber, and Husserl. The Theory of the Novel
marks the transition of the Hungarian philosopher from Kant to Hegel and was
Lukács's last great work before he turned to Marxism-Leninism. -- Book
Description.
History and Class Consciousness Georg Lukacs 1972-11-15 This is the first time
one of the most important of Lukács' early theoretical writings, published in
Germany in 1923, has been made available in English. The book consists of a
series of essays treating, among other topics, the definition of orthodox
Marxism, the question of legality and illegality, Rosa Luxemburg as a Marxist,
the changing function of Historic Marxism, class consciousness, and the
substantiation and consciousness of the Proletariat. Writing in 1968, on the
occasion of the appearance of his collected works, Lukács evaluated the
influence of this book as follows: "For the historical effect of History and
Class Consciousness and also for the actuality of the present time one problem
is of decisive importance: alienation, which is here treated for the first time
since Marx as the central question of a revolutionary critique of capitalism,
and whose historical as well as methodological origins are deeply rooted in
Hegelian dialectic. It goes without saying that the problem was omnipresent. A
few years after History and Class Consciousness was published, it was moved
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into the focus of philosophical discussion by Heidegger in his Being and Time,
a place which it maintains to this day largely as a result of the position
occupied by Sartre and his followers. The philologic question raised by L.
Goldmann, who considered Heidegger's work partly as a polemic reply to my
(admittedly unnamed) work, need not be discussed here. It suffices today to say
that the problem was in the air, particularly if we analyze its background in
detail in order to clarify its effect, the mixture of Marxist and
Existentialist thought processes, which prevailed especially in France
immediately after the Second World War. In this connection priorities,
influences, and so on are not particularly significant. What is important is
that the alienation of man was recognized and appreciated as the central
problem of the time in which we live, by bourgeois as well as proletarian, by
politically rightist and leftist thinkers. Thus, History and Class
Consciousness exerted a profound effect in the circles of the youthful
intelligentsia."
The Historical Novel György Lukács 1962 Georg Lukà cs (1885- 1971) is now
recognized as one of the most innovative and best-informed literary critics of
the twentieth century. Trained in the German philosophic tradition of Kant,
Hegel, and Marx, he escaped Nazi persecution by fleeing to the Soviet Union in
1933. There he faced a new set of problems: Stalinist dogmatism about ......
Lukácsian film theory and cinema Ian Aitken 2021-06-15 Lukácsian film theory
and cinema explores Georg Lukács’ writings on film. The Hungarian Marxist
critic Georg Lukács is primarily known as a literary theorist, but he also
wrote extensively on the cinema. These writings have remained little known in
the English-speaking world because the great majority of them have never
actually been translated into English – until now. Aitken has gathered together
the most important essays and the translations appear here, often for the first
time. This book thus makes a decisive contribution to understandings of Lukács
within the field of film studies, and, in doing so, also challenges many
existing preconceptions concerning his theoretical position. For example,
whilst Lukács’ literary theory is well known for its repudiation of naturalism,
in his writings on film Lukács appears to advance a theory and practice of film
that can best be described as naturalist. Lukácsian film theory and cinema is
divided into two parts. In part one, Lukács’ writings on film are explored, and
placed within relevant historical and intellectual contexts, whilst part two
consists of the essays themselves. This book will be of considerable interest
to scholars and students working within the fields of film studies, literary
studies, intellectual history, media and cultural studies. It is also intended
to be the final volume in a trilogy of works on cinematic realism, which
includes the author’s earlier European film theory and cinema (2001), and
Realist film theory and cinema (2006).
The Historical Novel in Nineteenth-Century Europe Brian Hamnett 2011-11-24
Brian Hamnett examines key historical novels by Scott, Balzac Manzoni, Dickens,
Eliot, Flaubert, Fontane, Galdâos, and Tolstoy, revealing the contradictions
inherent in this form of fiction and exploring the challenges writers
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encountered in attempting to represent a reality that linked past and present.
Litcomix Adam Geczy 2023-03-17 Critical studies of the graphic novel have often
employed methodologies taken from film theory and art criticism. Yet, as
graphic novels from Maus to Watchmen entered the literary canon, perhaps the
time has come to develop theories for interpreting and evaluating graphic
novels that are drawn from classic models of literary theory and criticism.
Using the methodology of Georg Lukács and his detailed defense of literary
realism as a socially embedded practice, Litcomix tackles difficult questions
about reading graphic novels as literature. What critical standards should we
use to measure the quality of a graphic novel? How does the genre contribute to
our understanding of ourselves and the world? What qualities distinguish it
from other forms of literature? LitComix hones its theoretical approach through
case studies taken from across the diverse world of comics, from Yoshihiro
Tatsumi’s groundbreaking manga to the Hernandez Brothers’ influential altcomix. Whether looking at graphic novel adaptations of Proust or considering
how Jack Kirby’s use of intertextuality makes him the Balzac of comics, this
study offers fresh perspectives on how we might appreciate graphic novels as
literature.
How Novels Think Nancy Armstrong 2006-01-11 Nancy Armstrong argues that the
history of the novel and the history of the modern individual are, quite
literally, one and the same. She suggests that certain works of fiction created
a subject, one displaying wit, will, or energy capable of shifting the social
order to grant the exceptional person a place commensurate with his or her
individual worth. Once the novel had created this figure, readers understood
themselves in terms of a narrative that produced a self-governing subject. In
the decades following the revolutions in British North America and France, the
major novelists distinguished themselves as authors by questioning the fantasy
of a self-made individual. To show how novels by Defoe, Austen, Scott, Brontë,
Dickens, Eliot, Hardy, Haggard, and Stoker participated in the process of
making, updating, and perpetuating the figure of the individual, Armstrong puts
them in dialogue with the writings of Locke, Hume, Rousseau, Malthus, Darwin,
Kant, and Freud. Such theorists as Althusser, Balibar, Foucault, and Deleuze
help her make the point that the individual was not one but several different
figures. The delineation and potential of the modern subject depended as much
upon what it had to incorporate as what alternatives it had to keep at bay to
address the conflicts raging in and around the British novel.
Essentials of the Theory of Fiction Michael J. Hoffman 2005-06-15 What accounts
for the power of stories to both entertain and illuminate? This question has
long compelled the attention of storytellers and students of literature alike,
and over the past several decades it has opened up broader dialogues about the
nature of culture and interpretation. This third edition of the bestselling
Essentials of the Theory of Fiction provides a comprehensive view of the theory
of fiction from the nineteenth century through modernism and postmodernism to
the present. It offers a sample of major theories of fictional technique while
emphasizing recent developments in literary criticism. The essays cover a
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variety of topics, including voice, point of view, narration, sequencing,
gender, and race. Ten new selections address issues such as oral memory in
African American fiction, temporality, queer theory, magical realism,
interactive narratives, and the effect of virtual technologies on literature.
For students and generalists alike, Essentials of the Theory of Fiction is an
invaluable resource for understanding how fiction works. Contributors. M. M.
Bakhtin, John Barth, Roland Barthes, Wayne Booth, John Brenkman, Peter Brooks,
Catherine Burgass, Seymour Chatman, J. Yellowlees Douglas, Rachel Blau
DuPlessis, Wendy B. Faris, Barbara Foley, E. M. Forster, Joseph Frank, Joanne
S. Frye, William H. Gass, Henry Louis Gates Jr., Gérard Genette, Ursula K.
Heise, Michael J. Hoffman, Linda Hutcheon, Henry James, Susan S. Lanser, Helen
Lock, Georg Lukács, Patrick D. Murphy, Ruth Ronen, Joseph Tabbi, Jon Thiem,
Tzvetan Todorov, Virginia Woolf
The Theory of the Novel Georg Lukacs 1974-01-15 Georg Lukács wrote The Theory
of the Novel in 1914-1915, a period that also saw the conception of Rosa
Luxemburg's Spartacus Letters, Lenin's Imperialism: The Highest Stage of
Capitalism, Spengler's Decline of the West, and Ernst Bloch's Spirit of Utopia.
Like many of Lukács's early essays, it is a radical critique of bourgeois
culture and stems from a specific Central European philosophy of life and
tradition of dialectical idealism whose originators include Kant, Hegel,
Novalis, Marx, Kierkegaard, Simmel, Weber, and Husserl. The Theory of the Novel
marks the transition of the Hungarian philosopher from Kant to Hegel and was
Lukács's last great work before he turned to Marxism-Leninism.
The Novel Dorothy J. Hale 2009-02-09 The Novel: An Anthology of Criticism and
Theory1900–2000 is a collection of the most influentialwritings on the theory
of the novel from the twentiethcentury. Traces the rise of novel theory and the
extension of itsinfluence into other disciplines, especially social, cultural
andpolitical theory. Broad in scope, including sections on formalism; the
ChicagoSchool; structuralism and narratology; deconstruction;psychoanalysis;
Marxism; social discourse; gender;post-colonialism; and more. Includes whole
essays or chapters wherever possible. Headnotes introduce and link each piece,
enabling readers todraw connections between different schools of thought.
Encourages students to approach theoretical texts withconfidence, applying the
same skills they bring to literarytexts. Includes a volume introduction, a
selected bibliography, anindex of topics and short author biographies to
support study.
Theory of the Novel Michael McKeon 2000-12 McKeon and others delve into the
significance of the novel as a genre form, issues in novel techniques such as
displacement, the grand theory, narrative modes such as subjectivity,
character, and development, critical interpretation of the structure of the
novel, and the novel in historical context.
The Subject of Modernity Anthony J. Cascardi 1992-03-19 The question of
modernity has provoked a vigorous debate in the work of thinkers from Hegel to
Habermas. Anthony J. Cascardi offers an historical account of the origins and
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transformations of the rational subject of self as it is represented in
Descartes, Cervantes, Pascal, Hobbes and the Don Juan myth.
The Decline of the West Oswald Spengler 1991 Spengler's work describes how we
have entered into a centuries-long "world-historical" phase comparable to late
antiquity, and his controversial ideas spark debate over the meaning of
historiography.
Georg Lukács and His Generation, 1900-1918 Mary Gluck 1991 Here is Lukács among
friends, lovers, and peers in those important years before 1918, when he
converted to Communism and Marxism at the age of 39. Lukács emerges as dramatic
and psychologically complex but also as a figure whose dilemmas were echoed in
the lives of other radical intellectuals who came of age during the fin de
siêcle period.
The Historical Novel György Lukács 1965
The Cambridge Companion to the Novel Eric Bulson 2018-06-30 This Companion
focuses on the novel as a global genre with a 2,000-year history. The first
section includes an examination of the various genres out of which it emerged
(epic, history, romance, the picaresque) and the different ways in which
fiction and realism (magical, hyper, and social) were developed in response to
specific political, social, and economic forces. The second section focuses on
how the novel works, considering how it has played a crucial role in the
formation of more abstract social, political, and familial identities. The
third section considers what the novel has become and will continue to become
in the twenty-first century. It examines the recent interest in graphic novels
as well as data, digitization, and a global literary marketplace's role in
shaping the future of the novel. This book will be a key resource for students
and scholars studying the novel as a genre.
Aesthetics and Politics Theodor Adorno 2020-10-13 No other country and no other
period has produced a tradition of major aesthetic debate to compare with that
which unfolded in German culture from the 1930s to the 1950s. In Aesthetics and
Politics the key texts of the great Marxist controversies over literature and
art during these years are assembled in a single volume. They do not form a
disparate collection but a continuous, interlinked debate between thinkers who
have become giants of twentieth-century intellectual history.
The Master and the Slave Galin Tihanov 2000 "Lukacs and Bakhtin emerge from the
book as thinkers, whose intellectual careers followed strikingly similar paths.
They both were confronted with similar agendas and questions posed for them by
their time. Bakhtin, however, had to find answers not only for this common
agenda but also to the answers that Lukacs himself had already provided."--BOOK
JACKET.
Studies in European Realism Georg Lukács 1972 A great 20th century literary
critic discusses the 19th century European novel.
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Forms of Modernity Rachel Schmidt 2011-04-09 It's a critical cliché that
Cervantes' Don Quixote is the first modern novel, but this distinction raises
two fundamental questions. First, how does one define a novel? And second, what
is the relationship between this genre and understandings of modernity? In
Forms of Modernity, Rachel Schmidt examines how seminal theorists and
philosophers have wrestled with the status of Cervantes' masterpiece as an
'exemplary novel', in turn contributing to the emergence of key concepts within
genre theory. Schmidt's discussion covers the views of well-known thinkers such
as Friedrich Schlegel, José Ortega y Gasset, and Mikhail Bakhtin, but also the
pivotal contributions of philosophers such as Hermann Cohen and Miguel de
Unamuno. These theorists' examinations of Cervantes's fictional knight errant
character point to an ever-shifting boundary between the real and the virtual.
Drawing from both intellectual and literary history, Forms of Modernity richly
explores the development of the categories and theories that we use today to
analyze and understand novels.
Theory of the Novel György Lukács 1971
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